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A career counselling session was successfully organized on 24th July 2025 

in the Conference Hall of the Centre of Excellence, Government College Sanjauli, 

under the aegis of the Career Counselling, Guidance and Placement Cell (CCPC). 

The primary objective of the session was to acquaint students with emerging 

career opportunities in the rapidly evolving field of technology. 

The session was graced by the presence of Prof. Bharti Bhagra, Principal 

Government College Sanjauli, and Dr. Meenakshi Sharma, Nodal Officer, CCPC. 

The session featured Mr. Vinesh Bhuria, Zonal Head, CDAC, as the distinguished 

resource person. 

Mr. Bhuria delivered an enlightening and interactive talk focusing on the 

various certificate courses offered by CDAC in Artificial Intelligence, Robotics, 

Drone Technology, Cyber Security, and Information Technology. He emphasized 

the growing importance of acquiring domain-specific skills in these cutting-edge 

areas and elaborated on how such expertise can significantly enhance students' 

employability and career growth prospects. 

He further explored the national and global scope of these technologies, 

urging students to pursue professional certification programs to stay competitive 

in an increasingly tech-driven job market. 

The session witnessed active participation from 250 students, who engaged 

enthusiastically with the resource person through questions and discussions. The 

interactive format allowed students to resolve their queries and gain clarity on 

various career paths related to modern technological sectors. 

The event concluded with a formal vote of thanks by Dr. Girish Kapoor, 

appreciating Mr. Bhuria for his valuable insights and thanking all participants for 

their active engagement. Dr. Chander Verma served as the moderator for the 

session, ensuring the smooth flow of the program. Other CCPC members, Dr. 

Saroj Negi and Dr. Sushil Sharma, were also present and contributed to the 

successful conduct of the event. 



Overall, the session proved to be immensely beneficial, broadening the 

students' understanding of current and future opportunities in the tech industry 

and motivating them to proactively plan their professional journeys. 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 


